TE3ILTAHS

RECEIVED
May 1, 2014 CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
SECRETARIAT 2% FLCOR
From: Aria Boutique , -
686 College Stregt M Ry 1 PR3 38
Toronto, ON
M6G1C1

Phone: 647-748-7467

Re: Request for Temporary Liquor License Extension during The Taste of Italy
Festival - June 13-15, 2014

To: Councillor Mike Layton

I am writing in regards to a temporary liquor license application during the Taste of
Italy Festival on June 13-15 of this year. When speaking with the AGCO regarding
the Special Event Liquor Permit, | was informed to request a letter from my
municipal clerk to accompany the application for the permit.

Aria Boutique is a designer clothing store for women. During the festival we will be
running fashion shows. We would like to acquire a liquor permit and a temporary
patio permit for the 3 days in order to run the fashion shows from inside to outside
the store. We would sell wine only during the festival and only during our operating
hours of 11AM-11PM.

Thank you for your consideration.

Tammy Beltrami

Aria Boutique
tammy@ariaboutique.com
Phone: 647-748-7467
Cell: 306-591-5438




